
Faith Formation/Liturgy News: May 8, 2024

No meeting, but things to share

1. Confirmation: went well. Thank you to Laura Johannes, Bob Mayers, and Greg Hansen
for helping out with reading, ushering, and Eucharistic minister.

2. Confirmation May 2025: Could we host it at the Parish Center? I think we could fit in all
the people and overflow could be in Mary Chapel. Would need refreshments afterward.
Easy parking and eliminates reserving the Abbey Church.

3. $500 received from St. Joe Jaycees for craft sale supplies needed to make crafts. A
thank you was sent.

4. Catholic Foundation Grant submitted: Asked for Adult Enrichment: New Station of the
Cross booklets–more Pope Francis booklets and another contemporary version; Advent
and Lenten resources for adults. Asked for Faith Formation: Bins and crafts to develop
16 NEW lessons for the preschoolers so we can rotate year to year. Tess will develop
over the summer. Any additional funds will be used to add to the second grade
sacramental preparation class.

5. Wondering if the Faith Formation Office could be painted over the summer.

6. Tess will write up a technology request form for Adult Enrichment speakers. It would be
nice to have a youtube channel to share with Faith Formation teachers. Also, it would
give Brian some advance notice of what is needed for each session.

7. Calendar dates have been set on the 202-25 calendar. I will contact Caroline, and
Dottie and Gene to determine which Sundays will be Breaking Bread. We will develop a
menu together.


